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EMMANUEL MENNONITE CHURCH

Striving to be “an inviting, Christ centred community
in which people are being transformed to live like Jesus”
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Worship Service

Service Leader: John Froese

Worship Team: Val Goosen, Earl & Ruth Reimer, Karen Kuhl,
Jayme Giesbrecht, Theresa Klassen

Scripture: Ephesians 2:4-10
Meditation: “God is Love and God is Holy”

Pastor John Klassen




This Week

Today (30) 9:00am One Way
10:00am Coffee & Gathering
10:15am  Baptism & Communion Service
Youth Small Group Week
Mon (O1) 7:00am  Men’s Prayer & Bible Study
Tues(02) 4:15pm Ministerial Meeting

Upcoming Events

October 4 - November 8 Xplore Courses (55+)

October 13 AiA Blue Bomber Church Night - signup
sheet is on the table in front of the office.
November 25 Fall Membership Meeting

Qur Church

SUNDAY MORNINGS AT EMMANUEL - Our Sunday morning begins at
10am with a time of coffee and visiting in the foyer. Please help yourself to
coffee, hot chocolate or tea. Our Worship service begins in the sanctuary at
10:15am.

FOCUS STATEMENT: Theme: “The Good and Beautiful God”

Using James Bryan Smith’s book The Good and Beautiful God as a guide,
this series invites us to put our ideas about God to the test to see if they
match up with what Jesus himself reveals about God. Hopefully our study
of how Jesus viewed God will reshape how we envision God and inspire us
to use Jesus’ narratives about God to shape our view of God, our faith and
our lives.

GPS - Emmanuel’s version of Sunday School. Emmanuel uses a strategy for
Family Ministry called Orange. It begins following the offering until the
end of the service in the fellowship hall.

M first look: This month’s theme is called “Colourific.” Ages 3 to
Kindergarten children will learn all about promises and that even
when we have to wait, God keeps His promises - and they are
awesome! Like us on Facebook at Emmanuel Firstlook or follow us
on instagram @emmanuelfirstlook

1 252basics: This month’s theme is called “Dirty Jobs.” Our children
will learn that when we see a need and choose to do something
about it, people can see the reality of God'’s love for them. Like us
on Facebook at Emmanuel 252basics or follow us on Instagram
@emmanuel252basics

ONE WAY - An adult Sunday School class meets at 9am in the multi-
purpose room. Next Sunday’s Topic: “Thanksgiving”

CHILD PLAY ROOM - for ages 2 and under in the green north east part of
the fellowship hall. There is a live feed to our service being broadcast into




the room so that parents can continue to watch if they wish. Parents are
required to stay with their children during this time.

YOUTH MINISTRY - If you're in grades 7-12, you're invited and encouraged
to join us at Youth! Our theme for this month is called “Together.” We
will be learning about how the early church began, and as we do, we'll
discover that, like them, we can move forward further and faster when we're
following Jesus TOGETHER! The Leaders for the 2018-19 Season are
Tanya Fehr, Alysha Friesen, Adam Janzen, Eric Olfert, Richard
Redekopp, Cam Wiens, Pastor Corey Hildebrand. This week is small
groups week and you're small group leaders will be in contact with

you! Follow us on Instagram @emmanuelchurchstudents or on twitter
@emmanuel_xp3

Young Adults (married or single) are invited for lunch at Howard & Aletha
Fawcett’'s house (33 Chevy Drive) today, right after the service. We'll enjoy
lunch and talk about Young Adults possibilities for the coming year.

SMALL GROUPS - Emmanuel offers a variety of small group opportunities
(study groups, fellowship groups, etc.). Some are weekly, some bi-weekly
and some meet once every month or two. If you are interested or would
like more information, please contact Pastor John
(pastorjohn@winkleremmanuel.com), Vi Wiebe (fawiebe@mts.net) or Karen
Schellenberg (karen.schellenberg@hotmail.ca).

MEN’S PRAYER & BIBLE STUDY - Mondays at 7am in the multi-purpose
room.

SPA MINISTRY - A women’s fellowship group that meets about once a
month for a variety of activities. Stay tuned for upcoming activities.

BREAKFAST CLUB is a ministry that serves breakfast 3 times a week at
Winkler Elementary School. We are still looking for volunteers for the
2018-19 school year. If you are interested in volunteering for this important
ministry please contact one of the Committee members (Lottie Froese,
Becky Loewen, Helen Harder and Bev Neufeld).

Announcements

UNITE PRODUCTIONS IS HOSTING AN ALL DAY WORSHIP TRAINING
WORKSHOP in Winnipeg, Saturday October 20th. The worship committee
is strongly encouraging all worship team members fromm Emmanuels various
groups to attend. The cost of this training workshop is covered. If you are
interested in attending and looking for more information please contact
Justin or Vanessa Zacharias. If you are looking to register, please contact
Connie during regular office hours.

DEACON NOMINATIONS - Please pick up a deacon nomination ballot from
your mailbox or from the table beside the church office and submit your
deacon nominations in the ballot box outside the main office by no later
than October 9. The following deacons are continuing: John & Lottie Froese
(2020), Ron & Karen Schellenberg (2019), and Ron & Myra Wiebe (2020).
Those whose present terms are ending are: Len & Becky Loewen and Frank



mailto:karen.schellenberg@hotmail.ca

& Vi Wiebe. (Please note that Frank & Vi have informed us they will not
accept another term at this time.)

LOOKING FOR YOUNG ARTISTS - Emmanuel Kids, a space in the foyer
where each month, two of our young ones get to display their creative
sides. We feel that this is a great way for children to contribute to the life of
the community and we hope that you encourage their gifts! The artists this
month are Danika Peters and Gavin Chudley.

Conference & Community
Announcements

CONFERENCE:

MCC Manitoba:

1 Stories from Syria - Join us in Altona or Winnipeg for first-hand
stories from Rahaf Abdo, a Syrian who has lived through the
prolonged conflict and dedicated herself to helping those around
her. At Seeds Church (116 Main St, Altona) on October 9 at 7 pm or
at Sam’s Place (159 Henderson Hwy, Winnipeg) on October 11 at 7
pm. Find more information and let us know you're coming at
mccmb.ca/events or by calling 204-261-6381.

T MCC Manitoba welcomes applications for Sam’s Place Manager (12-
month term) based in Winnipeg. Applications are accepted until
October 2. For more information and to apply, visit
mcemb.ca/sams-place-manager

T MCC Canada welcomes applications for Advocacy Intern (4-month
term) based in Ottawa. Applications are accepted until October 10.
For more information and to apply, visit mcccanada.ca/advocacy-
intern

CMU:

T Tuesday, October 2 at 7:00 PM (CMU, Marpeck Commons) Dr. Anna
Carter Florence will speak about her latest book, Rehearsing
Scripture: Discovering God’s Word in Community, offering fresh,
practical tools for reading and encountering Scripture in groups and
many settings. All are invited! This book will be available from
CommonWord that evening. See cmu.ca/events.

T Face2Face, October 10, 7:00 PM, will focus on the theme: Whose
Neighbour Am I? Treaty One and Mennonite Privilegium. Niigaan
Sinclair will reflect on Treaty 1 (signed August, 1871) and Hans
Werner will speak about the Mennonite Privilegium (signed August,
1873).

Join this important conversation with Indigenous and Mennonite
peoples; learn more about these historical agreements and their
implications today; and imagine new ways of living together into the
future. This event will be live-streamed. See cmu.ca/events.

T CMU’s 18-19 enrolment reflects a 3% increase in degree
programs on the Shaftesbury campus, bringing anticipated Full-
Time Equivalent enrolment for 2018/19 to 675. Together with steady
enrolment of 286 (FTE) at Menno Simons College (CMU'’s




downtown campus), total registration for CMU academic programs
sits at over 961 FTE. 75% of CMU students are from Manitoba,
evenly split between Winnipeg and other communities, while 13%
are from other regions of Canada. International students comprise
12% of the student population, representing 30 countries.

CMU invites inquiries and applications for the ongoing .75 FTE
position of Cook 2 - Food Services and Full-time one-year term
Custodian. Contact drobson@cmu.ca or 204-594-0532.

MC Manitoba:

1

Are you a U of M student? Drop by the Menno Office (102D
University Centre), where all are welcome to visit with the chaplain,
make new friends, converse about faith and life, or just hang out
and enjoy a cup of coffee.

Springstein Mennonite Church is celebrating their 80th
Anniversary on Sun. Oct. 7. The Celebration Worship Service is at
10:30 a.m. followed by a Thanksgiving Lunch and Program at 12:00
p.m.

Come and enjoy an afternoon of Ukrainian traditional

dances featuring the Arborg Reechka Ukrainian Dance Club. This is
a fund-raising event for the Mennonite Centre in Molochansk,
Ukraine, Sunday October 14 at 2:30 pm in Buhler Hall,

Gretna. Admission is by donation to: Friends of the Mennonite
Centre in Ukraine. Coffee and dainties to follow.

Camps with Meaning Celebration Fundraising Banquets. All
proceeds will help get kids to camp. October 27, 5:30PM, Emmanuel
Mennonite Church, Winkler; October 28, 5:30PM, Douglas
Mennonite Church. Please consider hosting a table (ie. making sure
your friends attend). Contact our office to reserve your free tickets
and perhaps commit to hosting. 204-895-2267.

Infuse 2018. Come for a time of learning inspiring and connecting.
We will focus on the theme of Vulnerability in Mission, with Keynote
address by Betty Pries. November 3, 2018, 8:30am-4:30pm, 500
Shaftesbury Blvd (CMU). $65 for the day includes a locally catered
lunch and all refreshments. We encourage everyone to come,
especially those in a leadership role in the church(council, board,
deacon, etc.). Please contact Stephanie Wenger at 204-896-1616 for
more information.

Crystal City Mennonite Church is celebrating its 70th
anniversary on November 4/18. There will be an afternoon music
program in addition to a special morning worship service. We
welcome you to celebrate with us!

COMMUNITY:

“Whatever may be your task, work at it heartily, as for the Lord and not for
men.” Colossians 3:23 “Stitched With Love” is looking for women who like



to sew or would be willing to cut fabric. We make pencil cases for the
Shoeboxes, The Children’s Cancer Ward in Winnipeg, Katie Care’s and
wherever God shows us a need. If you have a heart for children and would
like to help or donate funds so that we can continue to purchase zippers,
fabric and thread please call me at 204-325-7681 or email at
doelldg@gmail.com.

Union Gospel Mission Fall Banquet - Friday, October 5 @6:30pm at the
Altona Rhineland Pioneer Centre. Speaker is Jeff Gilfillan, Development
Manager for UGM and music is by D’'Friesens. Please go to gospelmission.ca
for more information.

Eden Health Care Services is presenting a Lecture Series entitled ‘Faces of
Homelessness, Discover the Hidden Homelessness our Communities’ on
Wednesday October 10" Registration/Check-in begins at 8 a.m. and
presentations are from 9 am - 4 p.m. See poster for details or go to
edenhealthcare.ca for more information and to purchase tickets.

Worship Night: - Sunday October 14/2018 @6:30 pm @Emmanuel
Mennonite Church

Barbara Joy and Band, Guest singer Jayme Giesbrecht, Guest Speaker
Pastor Al Friesen- Enrich Ministries Everyone Welcome | Admission Free.
Free will offering will be taken .

On October 20, 2018, Pembina Valley Bible Camp is hosting its 3rd annual
LUMBERJACK SPLIT & STACK event. Wood is the camp’s main source of
heat throughout the winter. PVBC'S goal is to have 15 teams split and stack
100 cords of wood in three hours. PVBC is looking for teams with capable,
strong individuals who can split and stack a lot of wood is a short time. If
you are interested in submitting a team or want more information about this
event you can call Chris or Ryley at 204-246-2008.

Boundary Trails Health Centre Palliative Care Program/Adult Patient
Support Program is looking for volunteers to be involved in various
programs. (Friendly Visitors, Comfort cart, Cancer care, Meal Assist etc.)
Volunteers come from all walks of life and make a difference in our
communities. BTHC Volunteer Education Training Sessions will begin
Monday November 19th from 9am-Ipm at Christian Life Centre in Morden.
Deadline for registration is Nov.5th. If you are interested please call: Jerri-
Ann Froese @ (204)331-8815 OR Eunice Suderman & Stephanie Neufeld @
331-8909.

750 15th Street, Winkler MB, R6W 1M1
P: 204-325-4710 F: 204-325-6478
E: office@winkleremmanuel.com W: www.winkleremmanuel.com



